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24 June 2020
Letter to: AS Istehsal LLC

Attn: Mr. Sabuhi Mammadov

Subject: Business Reference letter

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of reference for the high-quality products produced by "AS Istehsal" LLC. As our
company has benefited from using the service for supply of concrete and concrete pipes from
the company. Ordered products produced strictly according to the mix-designs and drawings and
delivered in the required time for the project of Construction of Tower Building of State Oil Fund

of Azerbaijan Republic during the period of 2011 - 2016.

We are certainly sure that "AS Istehsal" LLC has professional team, quality standard production

line, offers high quality concrete products and provides appreciated service.

With the name of our company based on our experience, we highly recommend to consider the

"AS Istehsal" LLC as a reliable supplier of concrete and concrete prefabricated products for your

company.

Philip Bout

Project Manager



